
 
 

           10
th
 April, 2023 

Dear Students, 

 

As you must be aware that the University of Lucknow is hosting the 109th Indian 

Science Congress to be held during 3-7 January 2024 where researchers will participate 

from all different branches of Science. The planning and layout for the event have 

already started.  

 

The gala gathering is expected to have a number of national and international 

dignitaries, scientists, professors, policymakers, and students. University is looking 

forward to having the active participation of students as volunteers for the services 

involved in organizing the event and making it a huge success. 

 

The volunteers will get the opportunity for end-to-end work involved in organizing the 

event, in different teams led by University faculty members. Any regular student of the 

University can become a volunteer.  

 

As these volunteers will be involved in the day-to-day activity of organizing this event 

of national hallmark, the learning, and experience are going to be one of a kind and a 

lifetime opportunity. 

 

Students interested may submit their details in the Google form given below before 15th 

April 2023. 

 

https://forms.gle/CHi43DvVTCBVvU27A 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
(Prof Poonam Tandon) 


